From: Clark Hanford

To: Planning and Zoning
Subject: Re: Hearing Tonight
Date: Monday, November 4, 2024 10:55:54 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Westport's email system. Do not click
links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To Whom It May Concern:

| have just found out that there is a Text Amendment 846 Hearing this evening,
November 4th.

| support and want a CONTINUANCE of this Hearing after Election Day, as not
all Westport citizens have had the awareness nor time to have the

public RIGHT TO ATTEND!

Sincerely,

Clark H. Hanford

31 Old Mill Road
Westport, CT 06880
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